FILED 1/11/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 00166-2019
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 12:25 PM

To: Henry Merryday

Subject: RE: Return Document No. 06351-2018

Good Afternoon Henry

DN 06532-2018 will be returned to FPL.

From: Henry Merryday

Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 11:30 AM
To: Nickalus Holmes

Subject: Return Document No. 06351-2018

Nickalus,

Florida Power & Light Company gave notice of its withdrawal of its Request for Confidential Classification for Document
No. 06351-2018, in Docket No. 20180143-El. Therefore, please return this document to the company as they have
requested.

Thank you,

Henry Merryday

Public Utility Analyst |

Florida Public Service Commission
Phone: (850) 413-6495

Email: hmerryda@psc.state.fl.us






